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The Smart Villages Training Programme for Rural Dublin: Have Your Say! 

Do you live in a rural community in Fingal, Dún Laoghaire–Rathdown or 

South Dublin?

The Smart Villages Training Programme for Rural Dublin is an initiative led by

Fingal LEADER Partnership in association with KPMG Future Analytics. The

programme aims to further strengthen the capacity of local communities to

unlock innovative new solutions for the sustainable growth and development

of rural areas across Dublin.

One of rural Dublin’s greatest assets is the people that make up its

communities. It is thus important that your voice helps to shape the Smart

Villages Training Programme and its outcomes. We wish to hear from you

on your thoughts and views on the key opportunities for rural Dublin,

and your suggestions for what the region needs to make it a thriving

place to live, work and prosper.

The project is now launching a Community Survey to help build up a

detailed picture of rural Dublin. Please have your say before Friday, 9th of

June 2023.

To complete the survey, please visit:

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/smartvillages

For more information on the project, please visit: https://dublinruralleader.ie/training-dublin-smart-village/
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